
On Monday, January 15th, Gloucester Township will celebrate Martin Luther 
King Jr. Day with our annual Day of Service. As Dr. King once said, “Life’s most 
persistent and urgent question is: “What are you doing for others?” Be a part of 
this fun and worthwhile event that will have a lasting impact on our entire com-
munity.
Volunteers will report to Charles W. Lewis Middle School where registration and 
a continental breakfast will take place. There will also be a brief program and 
presentation before volunteers report to the various service projects throughout 
the Township.
Those interested in volunteering can preregister at www.GloTwp.com, or register 
on the day of the event at C. W. Lewis School. Please note that on the day of the 
event project availability will be limited.
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    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From the Police Department to Public Works to the Depart-
ment of Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the 
latest news in our community!
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8:30 am- Registration and continental breakfast

9:15 am- Program

 Greetings from Orlando Mercado 

 Flag Salute from GSCSNJ Troop 30031

 “Lift Every Voice and Sing” by MLK Day of Service volunteers

 Prayer and Thoughts on Dr. King from Reverend Lynn Davis

 Presentations by Aaron Rose, Gloucester Township Public Schools &

 MLK Day Committee

 Closing Remarks from Mayor David R. Mayer and Superintendent

 of Gloucester Township Public Schools, John Bilodeau 

10:00 am- Departure for Day of Service Activities 

12:00 pm- Conclusion of Day of Service Activities 

• Blankets for the Camden County Women’s 

Shelter

• Blenheim Fire Company

• Camden County Animal Shelter

• Cards for Soldier’s

• Cookies for a Cause 

• CPR Training

• Elmwood Hills Healthcare Center

• Gabreil Daveis Tavern 

• Giggle Books

• Glendora Fire Company 

• Gloucester Township Family Success Center

• Gloucester Township Scholarship Committee

For a full list, visit our website.

Wine Tasting

Service Projects

The Gloucester Township Scholarship Committee is hosting a wine tasting 

event on February 23, 2018 at 8 pm. This event will be held at the Democratic 

Club of Gloucester Township. Wine and light refreshments will be served. 

Tickets are $30 and all proceeds will benefit Gloucester Township students 

through annual scholarships!

“Make It A Day On, 

Not A Day Off”

Schedule

Click here

https://glotwp.com/event/gloucester-townships-dr-martin-luther-king-jr-day-of-service-2018/


Fifteen students from Erial Elementary 
School formed an after school 
volunteer group in the hopes of helping 
people in their community. These 
students are under supervision of Kelly 
Hoskins, a teacher at Erial Elementary 
School. One of their most recent 
projects was for the Hider Lane Senior 
Club. The students worked on fall 
themed crafts earlier in the year, and 
followed up with holiday and winter 
themed crafts. The students also 
organized a donation drive for the 
seniors of the Hider Lane Senior Club.

The GTPD will be hosting a Valentine’s Day 
themed event on February, 9th at 3:30 pm. Children  
are invited to create Valentine’s Day snow globes 
with police officers. Be sure to RSVP to David Sco-
lari at (609) 238-0685 or david.scolari@centerffs.
org. 

Come to Mainstage’s one day performing arts camp 
on Monday, January 15th from 9 am to 4 pm (there 
will be before and after care available) at the Per-
forming Arts Academy, 27 S. Black Horse Pike!

These items were chosen by the 
students, and it was up to them to 
reach out to people for donations. The 
list of items donated included
chapstick, adult slipper socks, gloves, 
hats, decks of cards, simple crafts, 
mittens, scarves, adult coloring books, 
colored pencils, and Sudoko Word 
Find books. The 15 Erial Students in 
charge of this service project should 
be proud knowing that their goal was 
achieved-- they helped out their
community and brightened many 
seniors’ days!

Snow Day

GTPD Valentine’s Day Event

School’s Out, Mainstage 
Is In!

Mayor David R. Mayer and Gloucester Township employees want to thank 

everyone for their help and cooperation during recent snow and ice storms. 

Erial School Students 
Brighten Senior’s Day

This camp has a festival of fantasy theme where 
all things magical begin. Campers will create their 
own adventure by learning skills in storytelling, 
music and movement. The price is $50. Use coupon 
code: A DAY OF FUN for $10 off. Click below to 
register. 

https://mainstage.org/performing-arts-academy/one-day-performing-arts-camps/


The Miracle Worker Comes 
to Mainstage

Gloucester Township Baseball and Softball is a Cal 
Ripken/Babe Ruth affiliate that is open to all GT 
residents. They offer an in-town baseball and soft-
ball league for childrens ages 4-16. Starting Spring 
2018, girls softball will be available. Register now 
at the discounted introductory rate at www.GTBall.
com! Girls softball games will be played at our 
home complex which has a snack stand, restrooms, 
scoreboard and lighted, well groomed fields. This 
will not interfere with soccer!

Register now for Spring 2018 Baseball and Softball 
at www.GTBall.com 

GT Baseball & Softball 
Registration 

Mainstage Center for the Arts 

(MCA) will be performing the true, 

inspirational tale of the Miracle 

Worker from February 2nd to the 

10th. The Perry-Award winning 

director Majorie Sokoloff came to 

Mainstage to direct this production.

Click below for tickets! 

“At the beginning, I was only a little 
mass of possibilities. It was my 
teacher, Annie Sullivan, who unfold-
ed and developed them. When she 
came, everything about me breathed 
of love and joy and was full of 
meaning.” - Helen Keller.
Playwright William Gibson captured 
the way Anne Sullivan brought 
meaning to Hellen Keller’s dark, 
silent world in The Miracle Worker.

Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

Sincerely, 

https://mainstage.secure.force.com/ticket/#details_a0O0G00000SC7DMUA1

